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Teacher’s recruitment to be conducted by APPSC: Ngandam

ITANAGAR, Aug 9: Education Minister Honchun Ngandam has said that future
recruitment of teachers will be handed over to the Arunachal Pradesh Public
Service Commission. He said this while interacting with officers of his department
including the Secretary Education Bidol Tayeng in Itanagar.

The officers briefed him about the complaints and grievances of the candidates
appearing the ongoing Teachers Recruitment Exam being conducted by Education
department.

The minister has directed the officers to look into the complaint of the candidates
which includes wrong setting of questions papers, if any and to take suitable action
for giving advantage to the candidates against setting of wrong questions and
answers.

Earlier, Honchuun Ngandam inspected the two centres to see the ongoing
examination for recruitment of teachers. Accompanied by Jairampur MLA Laisam
Simai, Secy Tayeng, Director secondary Education Gania Leij, the minister
inspected Govt Higher Secondary, Itanagar and Govt Middle ESS Sector, Itanagar.

The department of education is conducting the examination for 224 posts for
recruitment of TGT and PGT. About 4 thousand candidates from different districts
of the state are appearing the examination.



